
Letter of Concern Regarding Accessibility to 

Mental Health Services 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Organization/Institution Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to express my concern regarding the accessibility of mental health services within 

our community. Despite the increasing awareness of mental health issues, many individuals 

continue to encounter significant barriers when seeking help. 

Specifically, I have observed the following issues: 

• Lack of affordable mental health professionals. 

• Long wait times for appointments. 

• Inadequate availability of services for marginalized groups. 

These barriers not only hinder individuals from receiving the care they need but also pose a risk 

to the overall well-being of our community. I urge you to prioritize these concerns and work 

towards implementing solutions that enhance accessibility for all. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I look forward to your response and hope 

to see positive changes soon. 



Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


